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April Meeting 

The April meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 9, 2014. The meeting will begin at 

7:30 PM. Please make sure to turn off your cell phones during the meeting. 

 

Fluke Regulations 
There has been a slight change in the fluke regulations for 2014. At this time the season 

will open on May 17 and close on September 21. There will be a bag limit of 5 fish at a 

minimum length of 18 inches. 

 

Winter Flounder 

Winter flounder season opens on April 1, 2014. The minimum size for flounder is 12 

inches with a 2 fish limit.  

 

Bass Season 

At this time it looks like bass season will start on April 15, 2014. The limits are the same 

as 2013. This is subject to change by the DEC before the season begins, so be sure to 

check the DEC web site www.dec.ny.gov for any change. 

 

Fishing Registry 

Before you drop that fishing line is the water be sure to register with the DEC. The 

registry is free but required before you go fishing. Go to the following link 

http://www.dec.ny.gov/permits/54950.html, follow the instructions and register. 

 

Dues 

The April meeting (April 9, 2014) is the last day to pay your 2014 Glen Cove Anglers 

Club Dues. If you have any questions please contact John Kulikowsky. 

 

Awards Dinner 

The Annual Awards Dinner was held following the March meeting (March 12, 2014). A 

great time was had by all the attendees. I would like to take this time to thank all the 

members that helped prepare for this annual event. Thanks to the crew that cleaned up the 

house and grounds. Thanks to all who helped set up the evening before the dinner. 

Thanks to all who ordered and prepared the food. Thanks to all who helped clean up after 

the inner. And thanks to the fishing committee for running the event. Thank you all. 
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Club Clothing 

Anyone wishing to purchase club clothing should fill out a clothing request form (to be 

found at the club house) and contact Tim Binder. Tim will get the requested articles to 

you as soon as humanly possible. 

 

Looking Ahead 

Looking into early May, the spring cleanup is scheduled for May 3
rd

, 2014. Mark this 

date on your calendar and please plan on attending the cleanup.  

  

Safe Boating Class 

The Coast Guard Auxiliary is holding a Safe Boating Class on May 3, 2014 at the Cold 

Spring Harbor Library. I have attached a pdf file with information about this event. 

 

Vessel Safety Exams 

The Coast Guard Auxiliary will once again be conducting Vessel Safety Exams. Now is 

the time to prepare your boat, make sure your flares are not out of date, check your fire 

extinguishers, check your lights and lifejackets. John Kulikowsky will be conducting 

Vessel Safety Exams at the club. The date for this has not yet been scheduled. If you have 

any questions, contact John. 

 

Web Site 

Take a look at the clubs new web site. www.gcaclub.org. If you have any suggestions for 

the site or any photographs that are club related please contact Bill Manfredonia at 

subbill@optonline.net. 

 

April Events and Special Days 

 April 1  April Fool’s Day 

 April 1  Winter Flounder Season Opens 

 April 4  Tell a Lie Day 

 April 9  Monthly Membership Meeting 

 April 14 Board of Directors Meeting 

 April 15 Bass Season Opens  

 April 15 Titanic Remembrance Day 

 April 15 Income Tax Day 

 April 26 Hug an Australian Day 

 

50/50 

The March 50/50 was won by Mike Telese. 
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